
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, August 23, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Turkey Ham & Cheese Panini  
 Crispy Chicken Fillet  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
   
BIRTHDAYS:   Adam Kreczko      
 

1. Gooooood morning Gurrie Tigers!  
BOYS Softball season is coming fast and try outs are less than a week away! 
BOYS Softball try-outs for 7th and 8th graders will be held Monday, August 27th and 
Tuesday, August 28th.  
You will need to bring a MITT and WATER BOTTLE to tryouts.  
We will meet in the LARGE GYM right after school and tryouts will end at 5:00PM.  
There will be no bus available to take you home after, so make sure your ride is on time.  
If you have any questions, please see Coach Quinn or Coach Gjoni.  
 

2. Do you want to get connected and make new friends at Gurrie? Come to the Early Act 
Club meeting after school in Room 109 on Tuesday, August 28th. There is a 4 o'clock bus 
that will take you home after school. We will be planning our annual food drive, car 
wash and change war. Come check out the fun projects we do to help others. if you 
were a member of the club last year, please see Mrs. Rupert. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


